TRANQUILITY SDA CHURCH

Dear TAC Church Family,

Grace and peace to you from God our Father and the Lord Jesus Christ!

It's been a tumultuous week as the COVID-19 has become a greater threat in our state, country,
and around the world. The leadership team of the Tranquility SDA Church has been praying for
you as you are in our hearts and minds.

The NJ Conference administration, the executive committee, and the pastors have spent much
time sorting through the current situation in consultation with the Columbia Union and the North
American Division. As a result, the decision was made for all churches to suspend worship
services, and all other church programs including prayer meetings, vespers, pathfinder,
Adventurers. Please understand we are not closing the church, we're choosing not to congregate
in an attempt to slow down the spread of this terrible virus which may have devastating effect on
those who are most vulnerable. We do this out of concern for the health and well-being of our
church family, and the community at large. Please note that the suspension is for March 21st and
28th. We will keep you updated as the situation continues to unfold.

Prayer Meeting at 9:30am on Sabbath via conference call 712 432 3900 and Conference ID 87 61 38#
Hope Sabbath School at 10:00am https://www.hopetv.org/hopess/
Worship service will be broadcasted on our church website (tacsda.org).

As a leadership team, we are here to serve our beloved church community. In particular, if you are
in one of the at-risk groups (older adults, persons with medical conditions such as heart disease,
diabetes, lung disease, etc.) and need service such as rides to doctor appointments, please inform
us by calling (908) 509-1717. Again, we are here to serve you.

Blessings,

Pastor Stephen Lee

Email: slee@njcsda.org

Telephone: (908) 509-1717

Address:1 Academy Ln. Green Township,
NJ 07821 i



